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495. Ms B Mathulelwa (EFF) to ask the Minister of Police:

Whether he has been informed that on 20 February 2024 members of the National
Intervention Unit broke into the home of a family in Malangeni at Umzinto in the Ugu
District Municipality, KwaZulu-Natal, and took possession of the belorgings of the
family and did not hand them over to the local police station; if not, what is the position
in this regard: if so, (a) what are the reasons that the belongings of the family were
taken, (b) where are the specified belongings currently stored and (c) who accounts

for the specified belongings?
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REPLY:

(aXb)c) The Durban National Intervention Unit (NIU) was not assigned to undertake
any operational duties and it has been verified that it did not perform any

duties, in the Ugu District Municipality, KwaZulu-Natal, on the 20™ of
February 2024.
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